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Brenda Bagwell - Piedmont Women’s 
Center , Greenville SC - 
brenda@piedmontwomenscenter.org 
Prayers: 
• Pray for our clients who are new believers 

& that the Lord would stir up peace, love, 
and joy in their hearts. 

• Pray for clients who feel abortion is their 
only option & for the volunteers who meet 
with them to be strong & courageous. 

• Pray for the 30 clients who graduated 
from our E3 Parenting Program and now 
have little ones at home. 

• Pray for wisdom and guidance as we 
continue to plan & organize our upcoming 
Born to Run 5K at BJU on May 15.  

God Story:  
• Last month, a former client brought in a 

donation in honor of her son's birthday. 
She came to PWC when she became 
pregnant 14 years ago. At the time, she 
was a college student and considered 
abortion, but knew it was wrong. She 
came to PWC for a pregnancy test and an 
ultrasound and decided to parent the little 
one she saw on the ultrasound screen that 
day. She said the calls she got from PWC 
during her pregnancy were encouraging 
and well timed. To God be all the Glory! 

 
 
Bryce Staggs – Interim Pastor - Cedar 
Grove Baptist Church in Fountain Inn. 
brycestaggs@gmail.com 
Prayers: 
• Pray for Bryce as he continues to lead the 

ministry work at Cedar Grove. 

Ernesto Chaparro - Rocky Creek Hispanic 
Ministry, Greenville SC - 
miel2007@hotmail.com 
Prayers: 
• Praise God 

for the 
baptism of 
Tania, and 
the 
leadership 
of Jose Luis. 

• Pray for Yasmin who is now on staff with 
RC as Hispanic Ministry Coordinator. 

• Ernesto has finished his cancer radiation 
treatments & moved into their new house. 

Important Dates: 
• April 30 - May 1 - Hispanic Ministry Family 

Retreat at Look Up Lodge. 
 
Matt Johns – ReChrist Ministries, Tucson, 
AZ– mjohns@re-christ.org 
Prayers: 
• Pray for Robbyn and for Nik.  Both are 

trying to break free of homosexuality. 
• Pray for Ashley as she is helping to lead a 

local women’s ministry.  God is using her 
to bring new wine into the mix. 

God Story:  
• Several neighbor girls have been hanging 

out at our home over the past months.  
We often talk about Jesus in our home 
and at times shout unto the Lord.  The 
girls didn’t know what to make of our 
joyful noise at first, but lately they have 
been praising the Lord with us.  They have 
joined in on our family Bible time & prayer 
walks.  Pray for Molly & Christina. 

 
Alton Lanier – West Africa Ministry – 
alanier@charter.net 
Prayers: 
• After postponing our last two trips, the 

Lord provided a way for us to follow-up 
with those whom we’ve shared the 
Gospel.  Our translator answered 
questions & talked with elders, the Imam & 
sons of the chief reasoning with them 
about the Gospel. 

• Some simply want to hear more, while 
secret believers yearn to be discipled & 
one still wants to be baptized.  

• Join us in praying for these who are 
hearing and for our plans to return later 
this year. 


